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To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Erin Eagleman and I live at 509 S Paterson Street. I'm writing 
to let you know my opinion of the smell emanating from That BBQ Joint on 
the corner of Williamson and Paterson. In a nutshell, we don't like it at 
all. I can't quite explain how odd and off-putting it is to smell smoked 
meat at all times of the day.  
 
I hope the ALRC will work to benefit the greater good in our neighborhood 
by halting That BBQ Joint's liquor license renewal. I hope you can 
encourage them to work to eliminate the smoked meat odor they produce and 
to cease running their ventilation fan all hours of the day. 
 
Thank you for your time and for your efforts.  
 
Kind regards, 
Erin Eagleman  

 


